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abdalla mohamed <abdallal 111 @gmail.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 8:59 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Hello
I want to comment on the new regulations that CFTC want to apply on the forex market
in US I think it will be very harmful for the small investors in this market.
I can’t imagine how it will be to open a trade of 15 for a pip with 100005
please listen to the majority of traders and don’t make this period of time worse than it already is

thank you


